
H I G H L I G H T S
V I R T U A L  S E N S E  E V E N T S  

 
 
 
 

 

In collaboration with Next Jump, CodeX have increased
the number of Next Jump lessons from 1 to 5 every week,
averaging an outreach of around 600 students through
the Next Jump’s Community Online Academy platform.
 
On Saturday 2nd May 2020, CodeX featured in Saturday
Times and will be running their first free online taster
session on Wednesday 20th May for those interested in
learning how to code on the ‘Python for Beginners’
course.
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SANkofa SANitation have rebranded into Empower,
changing the project’s focus onto creating reusable
sanitary pads to be manufactured and sold in Ghana.
The project plans to empower local women
entrepreneurs to sell these reusable pads and
contribute towards creating real change for women in
their communities. These practical solutions will
transform the daily lives of young girls in Ghana,
preventing them from missing out on their education
due to embarrassment about menstruation.
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The Foodprint store in Sneinton has continued to stay
open every week, with a fantastic response from
volunteers and a fully virtual volunteer induction process.
 
Foodprint received funding from the Ford Fund Covid-19
College Challenge to address COVID-19 issues in the
community and have planned the first redistribution of
food and hand sanitizer to Nottingham Hospice. Two
successful redistribution runs to retirement villages
using Capital One funding to support residents have also
been completed. In addition, Foodprint received 3rd place
for the Sodexco ‘Creating a Better Tomorrow and Food
Sustainability’ competition.
 
To meet the growing demand from the Coronavirus
outbreak, the Foodprint’s food redistribution network of
suppliers has now been expanded by 40 supermarkets.
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Despite all pubs being closed, The Bread Brew’d Project’s
partner brewery, Magpie, have launched a new delivery
‘knock and drop’ service. This has enabled The Bread Brew’d
Project to continue selling cans and mini kegs, not only
within Nottingham, but now nationally across the UK. 
 
The Bread Brew’d Project’s newest beer is set to launch in
the coming weeks – The Breakfast Brew Coffee Porter,
brewed from surplus bread and coffee grounds. It was
originally planned for distribution in pubs, but Magpie will
now bottle and sell it nationally through their online
website.
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Enactus have made the decision to host the Enactus
World Cup 2020 online, live streaming the virtual event
on 8-11th September 2020, where Enactus Nottingham
will be representing the United Kingdom as Enactus UK
National Champions 2020.
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